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The Orchid School 

Baner, Pune 

Date:28.02.2024                                     Circular No: TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/22-23/40 

 

Subject: Subject: Student Self-Reflective Questionnaire Classes IX, XI 

 
 

Dear Students 

 

Hope you are all doing fine. 

 

At The Orchid School, we uphold the principle of Student Agency, believing strongly in empowering 

our students with a voice and choice in their education. We recognize that with this empowerment 

comes a significant responsibility. 

 

As students, it is essential to acknowledge and embrace certain basic responsibilities that 

contribute to our growth and success. To assist you in this journey of self-awareness and personal 

development, the school has designed a comprehensive self-reflective questionnaire. 

 

This questionnaire is intended to guide you in reflecting on your daily routines and practices 

throughout this academic year, encompassing all aspects of school functioning. Your honest 

responses will serve as a valuable tool for self-assessment, helping you identify areas of strength 

and areas in need of improvement. 

 

We want to emphasize that your responses are entirely confidential, and you have the freedom to 

be honest in your reflections. Each statement in the questionnaire is crafted to aid you in evaluating 

your actions objectively, discerning whether they align with your personal values and the 

expectations of responsible citizenship. 

 

By engaging in this self-reflection, you will establish a moral compass to guide your habits and 

behaviours for the future. It will enable you to pinpoint areas that require your attention while also 

recognizing the areas where you excel. 

 

We urge you to take some time to ponder over the questions and respond sincerely. Your active 

participation in this self-assessment process is vital for your personal growth and academic success. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to your development as responsible 

individuals.  Click here to answer the same. 

 

Request you to mark your responses latest by 5th March 2024.  This self-reflection sheet will be a 

mandatory part of the year end academic report card. 

 

 

 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor  

Vice Principal         Principal  

 

 

https://forms.gle/9naKhiEMqW8EyEb7A

